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Clay, Robert

From: Young, Misty
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 1:56 AM
To: Facultystaff; AllStudents
Subject: Timely Warning

On the evening of February 8, Lincoln University Police Officers responded to an altercation in 
Dawson Hall.  As a result of the altercation, a threat involving a weapon was made. While the threat 
appears to be specifically targeted, the university family should be aware that Reginald Jennings 
(pictured) has been barred from campus, pending further investigation.  If anyone sees Reginald 
Jennings on campus, please contact the Lincoln University Police Department at 573-681-5555.  
 
The campus IS open.  As always, please be aware of your surroundings and report any suspicious 

activity or persons to the Lincoln University Police Department.   
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